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Restructuring of the Athletes Assistance and High-Performance Grants – 2020 

The Saskatchewan Horse Federation would like to acknowledge our athletes who in the past 
have applied for funding under the Athlete Assistance and High-Performance grants programs.  
Under normal circumstances, these grant allocations are based on performance and 
competition results.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions and the cancellation of most sanctioned 
competitions, we are unable to award them in 2020 based on established criteria.  

However, our Grants Committee recognizes that many athletes have been making the best of a 
difficult situation and have continued with their riding goals. We too, have been working 
diligently to support our athletes, and will be announcing a 2020 program that will enable us to 
process funds and get much needed financial assistance to our members.   

Watch for an announcement of how these grants will be restructured and, anyone wishing to 
apply is reminded to keep record of your training, clinic and show experiences in 2020, as well 
as associated receipts for verification.   

Grants Committee 

 

 


